Roxann Isbrecht

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Good afternoon Nicol,

Hillary Taylor <htaylor@mcka.com>

Monday, June 9, 2025 1:35 PM

City Manager

Roxann Isbrecht; Donovan Smith; James McManus
re: DDA meeting on July 16th

In anticipation of the work we will be doing on July 16" we plan to be in the City of Hartford for most of the
day. Itwill make sense to have a DDA meeting that day to go over the boundary for the DDA. This will be
a significant cost savings. We have a walking tour scheduled for 10-12, and a workshop from 6-

8pm. Can we plan to meet with the DDA at 2:00 or 3:00? The meeting may take more than an

hour. Thank you!

Regards,

Hillary Taylor

Senior Planner

MCKENNA
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